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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may already be aware, our school choir will be participating in Young Voices 
2024. Young Voices gives our children the opportunity to perform alongside thousands of 
other primary school children as a single choir. More information about Young Voices can 
be found on the website www.youngvoices.co.uk 
 
We are participating on Friday 9th February 2024 at the Utilita Arena in Sheffield. The 
concert starts at 7pm and runs until 8.45/9pm. On the day, choir members will depart 
from school after lunch and travel to the Utilita Arena with school staff. The children will 
take part in rehearsals during the afternoon in preparation for the evening concert. We 
shall send out more details about the day in due course. 
 
If you would like tickets for the concert, they are available through the school office. It is 
not possible to book tickets directly with Young Voices. As tickets sell-out quickly, we ask 
that your order is placed no later than Friday 8th September. The cost of an individual 
ticket is £23. Please find attached order forms and spare forms are available from the 
office. 
 
For the concert, your child will be asked to wear either a plain white t-shirt or, you can 
purchase a Young Voices 2024 t-shirt. Again, these are only available directly through 
school. The cost of a YV 24 t-shirt is £15 
 
If you have any questions about any of the above, please contact the office or speak to 
either Mrs M or Mrs Oates. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support. We are so excited for our children to participate in YV 24, it will be 
such a fantastic experience for them. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Misiukanis and Mrs Oates 
Choir Directors 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

